
Public Notice 

The City of Mt. Juliet Board of Commissioners will hold a workshop on Monday, March 

24, 2025, from 5:15 PM - 6:00 PM to discuss and consider the presentation given by the 

Mt. Juliet Public Works Department on their Roadway Safety Action Plan.  

The public is invited to attend and comment.   

Kenneth D. Martin, City Manager       

City of Mt. Juliet       

 


